
 

 

 

 

Greetings Rotarian, 

 

We are both excited and saddened to share with you that the 2020 Rotary Institute Zones 26 & 

27 Big West will be virtual!   

The health of Rotarians, Rotaractors, and guests are most important during these challenging 

times.  As wonderful as it would be to meet in person, our Rotary experience would be 

significantly affected by state, local, and hotel restrictions, as well as our commitment to safety 

and social distancing. 

As we transform this very special event from in-person to virtual, our goals remain the same:  

enjoying friendship, exploring new ideas and perspectives, celebrating our District Governors 

2021-22, having fun together and being inspired throughout.  Expect the unexpected!  For now, 

hold the original dates of November 12-15, 2020.  For GETS and GNTS, that will be held virtually 

as well with more information from the Education Team.   

Your current registration will be cancelled, and a refund issued over the next 30-45 days.  As 

this is a manual procedure please allow time for our committee to complete the process. 

Later a new registration will open for the virtual Institute. 

If you reserved or booked a hotel room at the Omni Hotel in San Diego, your room(s) are 

automatically cancelled effective immediately.   The hotel is currently closed for operation and 

their limited staff can no longer access previous reservations associated with our event.   

 

A new adventure and our virtual Rotary Institute will be coming soon!    

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Johrita Solari    Glenn Fong  Wyn Spiller     

Rotary International Director   2020 Insitute Chair 2020 Institute Co-Chair 

Zones 26 & 27 Big West   

     


